~ PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

MINISTRY OF HOME AND CULTURAL
AFFAIRS
Department of Law and Order, Thimphu

GA-DLO(3)-1/16700
In view of the upcoming National Council Election
scheduled on April 20, 2018, Ministry of Home
and Cultural Affairs would like to notify the general
public that the international border will remain
closed from 6:00 PM on April 19, 2018 till 6:00 PM
on April 20, 2018.
In the light of the above, the MoHCA would like to
request the general public to avoid traveling on the
said date and make travel plan accordingly.
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